
          
PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT/ 

FLEXIBLE CALENDAR COMMITTEE 
 

 

Here are the following announcements from the Professional Development/Flexible Calendar 
committee:  

• The PDFC committee is forming a working group to establish a list of pre-approved Flex Cal 
activities. Interested individuals should contact Michelle Smith (michelle.smith@solano.edu).  

 
• Also, the committee would like to offer the Distinguished Faculty awardees the opportunity to 

participate in the California Great Teachers Seminar. Any updates from that task force would 
be greatly appreciated.  
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